Copyright of FoundLetters.com

Gentlemen:

This is to inform you that The (Name of the Company) is now open and is located at 2345 St. Avenue Road, New York.
Our new store will provide a complete and varied line of computer software packages for both personal and business application. Since we do not represent any particular computer hardware manufacturer, the products that we carry are compatible with many systems. We are therefore able to offer to our clients a wide range of excellent software packages. Enclosed, for your review, is a partial list of the items we currently have available. 
We hope that you will come and visit us very soon. Thank you in advance.
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